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From: Terry Jameson <firemantj14@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 4:44 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RE: RIN 3038-AC61
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you to express my feelings and desires as an American citizen reguarding the regulation
of retail forex. I urge you to not change the current format. As an American in a land where I risk my
life as a firefighter, I would like to believe we are still in a land of opportunity and freedom. Americans
do not need to be on leashes where the regulations remove our freedoms and right to make decisions
themselves. Not only does this proposed regulation reduce and even remove my right to aim for the
"American Dream" but it also takes away my freedom to choose for myself. If this regulation were to
go into effect, it would be one more investment environment, where only the rich can get richer.

If this move it to control or try to stop individuals from ricking their monetary lives, I can assure you
that it will fail miserably. Those few foolish enough to risk more than they can afford or have will find
other ways, 1.e. Lottery, stocks, gambling, etc.

Please make a stand an allow the Americans, WHOM YOU SERVE, to choose for themselves and keep
their freedoms.

Thank you for your time on this matter,

Terry Jameson



